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COMMITTEE BUSINESS  

 
 21 NOVEMBER 2024  

Oxfordshire Healthy 
Weight 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  

 
Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents.  

To receive a report with 
an update on 

Oxfordshire Healthy 
Weight 12 months since 

this item previously 
came to HOSC. 

Overview and Scrutiny 
 

 
 

 

Ansaf Azhar 
David Munday 

Derys Pragnell 

Maternity Services in 
Oxfordshire 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  

 
Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents 

To receive a report with 
an update on the state 

of maternity services 
within Oxfordshire. 

Overview and Scrutiny 
 

 
 

 

 

Local Area Partnership 
SEND Improvement 

Journey 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  

 
Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents. 

To receive a report with 
an update on the Local 

Area Partnership’s 
SEND improvement 

journey, with a view to 
examine the impacts of 
the improvement 

journey on the physical 

Overview and Scrutiny  



 

and mental health of 
Children with SEND. 

 30 JANUARY 2025  

Oxford Health NHS 

Foundation Trust People 
Plan 

Tackle Inequalities in 

Oxfordshire  
 
Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents.  

To receive a report from 

OHFT on the Trust’s 
People Plan, with a 
view to examine the 

Trust’s support for 
workforce. 

Overview and Scrutiny  

 
 
 

 
 

Director of Public  

Health Annual Report 

Tackle Inequalities in 

Oxfordshire  
 
Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents 

To review the 

Oxfordshire County 
Council’s Director of 
Public Health Annual 

Report, which has a 
specific focus on 

Childrens’ emotional 
wellbeing and mental 
health. 

Overview and Scrutiny 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Ansaf Azhar, Director of 

Public Health. 

Health and Wellbeing 
Strategy Outcomes 
Framework/ Delivery 

Plan 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  
 

Prioritise the Health 
and Wellbeing of 
Residents.  

To receive a report with 
an outline as to an 
outcomes 

framework/delivery plan 
for the updated Health 
and Wellbeing Strategy 

for Oxfordshire. 

Overview and Scrutiny 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 3 APRIL 2025  

Audiology Services 

Update 

Prioritise the Health 

and Wellbeing of 
Residents 

To receive an update on 

the current state of 
audiology services 

within Oxfordshire. 

Overview and Scrutiny 

 
 

 
 

 



 

Musculoskeletal health 
services update 
 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  
 

Prioritise the Health 
and Wellbeing of 

Residents.  

To receive a report with 
an update on the 
current state of 

Musculoskeletal health 
services. 

Overview and Scrutiny 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Emotional Wellbeing of 
Children 

Tackle Inequalities in 
Oxfordshire  

 
Prioritise the Health 
and Wellbeing of 

Residents.  

To receive a report with 
an update on the 

Emotional Wellbeing 
and Mental Health 
Strategy for Children. 

Overview and Scrutiny 

 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=ce87f78438d7e5993bd6101da47fc552845c70e2a5ecc58d6b80ff3266ec1ae2JmltdHM9MTczMTI4MzIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=376c55cb-c45a-6c13-240e-460fc5a16dba&psq=MSK+services&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZW5nbGFuZC5uaHMudWsvZWxlY3RpdmUtY2FyZS10cmFuc2Zvcm1hdGlvbi9iZXN0LXByYWN0aWNlLXNvbHV0aW9ucy9tdXNjdWxvc2tlbGV0YWwv&ntb=1

